
 

 

Announcements     

Wednesday, March 19, 2025 

 Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

Warhawks, as a reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall 

passes MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you 

need new hall passes for your classroom.  

 

Arrowhead is now accepting applications for Peers4Peers. Peers4Peers is a club built 

by Arrowhead students and designed to support fellow Arrowhead students. If you care 

about helping others in your school, please apply. Applications are available on the 

Peers4Peers webpage. 
(Wed only thru April 16) 

 

Do you want to get involved in an election that directly affects you? Rho Kappa Social 

Studies Honor Society is hosting a School Board Candidate Forum where the 

Arrowhead School Board Candidates will field questions made by students to help you 

stay informed! The event takes place on Wednesday, March 19th, from 6:30 - 8 pm in 

the South Campus Library. We hope to see you there! 

 

 

Have a wonderful comfy Wednesday!! 


